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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The Government Printing Works will not be held responsible for faxed documents not received due 
to errors on the fax machine or faxes received which are unclear or incomplete. Please be advised 
that an "OK" slip, received from a fax machine, will not be accepted as proof that documents were 
received by the GPW for printing. If documents are faxed to the GPW it will be the sender's respon­
sibility to phone and confirm that the documents were received in good order. 
Furthermore the Government Printing Works will also not be held responsible for cancellations and 
amendments which have not been done on original documents received from clients. 
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BOARD NOTICE 

BOARD NOTICE 158 OF 2011 

ENGINEERING COUNCIL OF SOUTH AFRICA ECSA 

PROPOSED GUIDELINE SCOPE OF SERVICES AND TARIFF 
OF FEES: 2012 

Invitation to the public to comment on the 
Proposed Guideline Scope of Services and Tariff of Fees for 2012 

1. Background 

The Engineering Council of South Africa (ECSA) is required to, on an annual basis. determine guideline 
professional fees and publish same in the Government Gazette. ECSA has established a Fees 
Committee, comprising representatives of Service Provider Organizations and of clients in the private and 
the public sectors, to recommend annual updates of the Guideline Scope of Services and Tariff of Fees 
for professional engineering services. The Guideline, recommended for publication before 1 January 
2012, is now available for Consideration of Council. 

2. Call for Comment 

The determination of the Guideline Scope of Services and Tariff of Fees must be done after consultation 
with Voluntary Associations, representatives of service providers and of clients in the public and private 
sectors in terms of section 34(2) of the Engineering Professions Act. Act 46 of 2000. An invitation is made 
to Voluntary Associations and to any member of the public to submit comments on the recommended 
Guidelines by 19 October 2011. 

3. Proposed Guideline Scope of Services and Tariff of Fees 2012 

The proposed Guideline Scope of Services and Tariff of Fees for 2012 can be found on ECSA's website 
www.ecsa.co.za and can be obtained from the contact below. 

4. Submission of Comments 

All comments must be in writing and must be submitted to the Council (Attention: Ms L Mubeleheni) at 
the address provided below. by no later than 19 October 2011. 

The Chief Executive Officer • Attention: Ms Lerato Mubeleheni 

Engineering Council of South Africa 

Postal address 
Private Bag X691 
Bruma.2026 

Tel: 011 607 9521 
Fax: 086 768 4601 

iii. E-mail:fees@ecsa.co.za 

ii Delivery address 
Waterview Comer, 1st Floor 
2 Ernest Oppenheimer Avenue 
Bruma Lake Office Park, Bruma, 
Johannesburg, 2198 




